
 

The mission of JISD shall be to provide a high quality educational environment that promotes excellence; builds responsibility; and creates life-
long learners; so that all students are prepared to be contributing adults in a diverse and ever-changing society. 

It is the policy of the Jourdanton Independent School District not to discriminate on the basis of sex, handicap, race, color, age, or national origin and to 
take steps to assure that the lack of English language skills will not be a barrier in its educational and career and technology programs, services, activities 
or employment as required by Title IX, Section 504 and Title VI. 

Es la politica del districto independiente de la escuela de Jourdanton a no discriminar sobre la base del sexo, desventaja, raza, color, edad, u origen 
nacional y para no tomar medidas para asequrar que la carencia de las habilidades de lengua inglesa no será una barrera en sus programas educativos y 

de la carrera y de la tecnologia, los servicios, las actividades o el empleo según los requisitos del titulo IX, la sección 504 y el titulo VI. 

 

 

 
March 3, 2022 

 
 
Dear JISD Parents, 
 
Last night the Jourdanton ISD Board of Trustees held a meeting to discuss the Jourdanton ISD 

Dress Code. The Board took action at that meeting in consideration of ongoing grievances and 

after consideration of advice of legal counsel to remove all gender differentiations. Accordingly, 

the dress code has been amended for the remainder of the 2021-2022 school year as follows: 

#7 - In all grade levels, sideburns will be limited in length to the middle of the ear. Students 

are not allowed to have facial hair. 

#10 – Remove the phrase “all boys and girls” 

#12 – Remove the phrase “girls having” 

These changes and all other dress and grooming guidelines will be followed and enforced for the 

remainder of the 2021-2022 school year.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Theresa McAllister 

Jourdanton ISD Superintendent 

 

Attached:  Amended Student Dress Code 


